
urbanrenewal - Hunter Transport for Business Development Submssion to Newcastle 
Urban Renewal Strategy additional Submission HTBD 19th April 2013 

  
 

Further to my emails of yesterday and today, there is an additional important reason why rail 

services must be continued to Newcastle Station. 
The Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy envisages 10000 additional jobs and 6000 additional 

dwellings in Newcastle City Centre by 2036. 
The additional people generated will need to get in and out of the City Centre and rail is the best 

people mover by far. 
We should be grateful if this could be included with Hunter Transport  for Business 

Development's Submission to the Urban Renewal Strategy forwarded on 17th April 2013. 
Alan Squire  
Convenor 
Hunter Transport for Business Development 
0249294898 
0408660352.nsw 
  

From:    "Alan Squire" <alansquire@bigpond.com>
To:    <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>, 
Date:    4/19/2013 10:29 AM
Subject:   Hunter Transport for Business Development Submssion to Newcastle Urban Renewal 

Strategy additional Submission HTBD 19th April 2013
CC:    "Alan Squire" <alansquire@bigpond.com>, 
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